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To my patients at Greenhouse, 
 
I wanted to let you know that I will soon be leaving Greenhouse Internists, with my last day 
being May 21, 2020.  
 
Ever since I started working here in 2000, I have appreciated being part of this dynamic, diverse, 
and always interesting community.  It has been a privilege to be such an intimate part of your 
lives.  I have learned so much from each and every patient, and I hope I have served you well. 
 
As of August, I will be joining Oak Street Health in Cheltenham.  
 
With fond wishes for all the best for you and your families, 
 
Melissa Schiffman, MD 
 


